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Auburn School Board Approves Roof Bid
(KLZA)-- A roof replacement project at the Auburn School District, Central Office has been
approved.

While the School Board has been putting money away for the project, Superintendent Kevin Reiman
says it is time to get the project done, with some water damage becoming noticeable in recent
months.

Independent Roofing of Omaha has been awarded a bid in the amount of $289,000 to do the project.
The project will probably begin in July. The Board has managed to save $287,000 in the Building
Fund, for the project.

The building located along Highway 75 in Auburn has served as the Auburn High School, Middle
School and now the Districts Central Office over the years.
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